Richard Thompson,

563, Canon City,

Colorado-81212

June 07, 2011

State Federal Recruitment Department,

Colorado-81212

Dear Sir/Madam,

Job- Application for the job in the Federal Govt. Department

I have read in the news paper that Federal Govt. Department is looking for candidates for several posts vacant in the Federal Finance Department. So I would like to make application for such kind of job.

I have done MBA from Colorado University and commerce graduate. I also have three years experience of same kind of job in ABC Co Inc, Colorado. At present I am working with XYZ Inc. I have enclosed my resume with this letter which you can go through for further details about me.

I am known to various officers presently working in the department whose recommendation letters I have attached with this letter.

I hope that after going through my application you would be able to find the right candidate for the job.

I would be waiting for your call for the interview.

Thanking You,

Yours faithfully,

Richard Thompson

